
ABCA Project Report

To: Board of Directors
Date: October 19, 2021
From: Geoff Cade, Water & Planning Manager

Subject: Permit Extension
Permit Numbers MW2020-89A, MW2020-89B and MW2020-89C

At a hearing held on October 15, 2020 the Board of Directors approved an application for the
installation of temporary shore protection at 9916, 9922 and 9926 Huron Drive in Lambton
Shores.

The permit was set to expire on March 31, 2021.  Prior to expiry the Board approved an permit
extension request until October 15, 2021.  Staff supported the extension and was subsequently
approved by the Board at its meeting on March 18, 2021.

The landowners have made application to install permanent protection at the site as was the
intent of the original permit for temporary works.

The landowners have requested another extension to the permits for temporary works until April
15, 2022

Staff supports the request and recommends approval.

Recommendation:
Staff recommends that:

The Board of Directors extend the approval of permits MW2020-89A, MW2020-89B and
MW2020-89C, for temporary shoreline protection, until April 15, 2022.


